
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chief of the Public Security Bureau 

I am writing this letter to express my deep concern about Ren Shuxian, 

Wang Yingxia, Zhang Limin and Qiu Yujie who are Falun Gong 

practitioners. 

 

I urge you to release them immediately and unconditionally, as they are 

prisoners of conscience, detained solely on the basis of exercising their 

freedom of belief.  

 

I also urge you to ensure that all those detained are not tortured or 

otherwise ill-treated while they are in custody. 

  

Sincerely yours, 

 


